# Weekly News - 26th January 2018

# Year 5

Dear Parents & Carers,

Thank you to the parents who were able to come with us to the British Museum. It was an interesting trip, made all the better by great weather. Hopefully, this will have inspired the children's curiosity about the Ancient Greeks.

We have had an extremely busy Arts Week and the children have participated with enthusiasm in our various art projects. We're sure you will enjoy looking at all the work during the exhibition in February.

Next Friday afternoon is the Carnival Parade, which will celebrate Arts Week and Cultural Stories Week. Details of this have come out to you on *Parentmail*. Please remember to dress your child up.

Have a good weekend,

Year 5 Team ©

#### **Homework Reminder**

Maths – Complete pg 29 of your books – comparing and ordering Fractions.

Ch1: you may like to try some ques on pg30 too – improper fractions

Ch2: Try ques 1 & 2 on pg 30 Ch3: Complete pg 29 & pg 30

**Spelling** – test will be on Year 5 and 6 exception words. These words do not follow patterns or rules and the children are expected to know them.

Times Table - 8,9 & 10

**Reading** – gentle reminder to encourage your child to read daily and regularly update their reading diary. When you read with your child that should also be recorded.



## **Date Reminder**

#### January 30

Buddhist Trips begin with Lime Class

#### February 9

Final installment for school journey due

## February 2

Carnival Parade

#### **Announcements**

Mr Scott is now the proud father of a baby girl, Annabelle.

If you volunteer to join us on a trip but then find you are unable to come, please let us know as soon as possible.

On the day of the Buddhist Temple trip the children WILL be having lunch at school before we leave.